

Plainedge Public Schools

Edward Byrne Memorial Field

Board of Education

Catherine Flanagan President

Raymond Paris Vice President

Jennifer Maggio Trustee

Dr. Lynnda Nadien Trustee

Dr. Joseph Netto Trustee

Sonny Spagnuolo Trustee

Sisi Townson Trustee

Central Administration

Dr. Edward A. Salina Jr. Superintendent of schools

Dr. Guy Le Vaillant Deputy superintendent

Peter Porrazzo

ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT FOR BUSINESS

Lisa DePaola
ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT FOR CURRICULUM & INSTRUCTION

Joseph Jaronczyk DIRECTOR OF FACILITIES

Mark Design Studios Architecture, P.C. ARCHITECTS

The Landtek Group, Inc.
BUILDER

THE BOARD OF EDUCATION, CENTRAL ADMINISTRATION AND THE STAFF OF THE PLAINEDGE UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT WISH TO THANK THE PLAINEDGE COMMUNITY FOR THEIR SUPPORT AND FOR RECOGNIZING THE IMPORTANCE OF THESE STATE-OF-THE-ART ATHLETIC FACILITIES. WE ARE COMMITTED TO PROVIDING CLEAN AND SAFE LEARNING ENVIRONMENTS FOR OUR STUDENTS, THEIR FAMILIES AND THE PLAINEDGE COMMUNITY.